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Thursday 12 March 2020  
 
Regarding: Postponement of the Playgroup Victoria 
Conference and Statewide Community of Practice  
 
Dear conference delegates,  
 
Yesterday the Victorian Government escalated emergency 
arrangements in preparation for the impact of COVID-19. 
 
On advice from the Victorian Chief Medical Officer the Statewide 
Maternal and Child Health Nurses Conference, due to be held 
tomorrow, was cancelled. 
  
We are responding accordingly as new information comes to 
hand. We are taking into account presenters travelling from 
overseas and interstate.  
 
We have decided to take a precautionary approach and postpone 
the conference and Statewide Community of Practice. We will 
continue to work with the DHHS and look to reschedule at a time 
when there is greater certainty and understanding in how COVID-
19 is managed within the community.   
 
We thank you for your understanding and look forward to being in 
contact about new arrangements for the conference.   
 
Kind regards,  
       
Danny Schwarz  
CEO  
 


